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       Faith – Excellence—Determination  
St Bede’s Attendance  

Oswald House has the highest attending students this week!  
 

Highest tutor group with an amazing 100% attendance was 7o1   

 

Year 6 Opening Evening  

Tuesday 3rd October we welcomed parents 
and year 6 students to St Bedes . 

Feedback from parents was very 
complimentary of both staff and pupils and 

it was lovely to see lots of old pupils 
bringing along their children.  

Apply now for a secondary school place - 
deadline 31 October 2023 

Apply now for a secondary school place - 
deadline 31 October 2023 - Durham 

County Council   

 

Some of the students  
took part in our rowing 

competition  

1st Place —St Mary 
Magdalene 

2nd Place—St Josephs  

3rd Place—St Mary Magdalene School 

Head of House 

Columba 

Head of House—Mrs Kennedy 

Assistant Head of House—Mr Wilson  

Hilda 

Head of House—Mrs Wild 

Assistant Head of House—Mr Hughes 

Oswald 

Head of House—Mr Johnson 

Assistant Head of House—Miss Barrass  

 

If you have any non urgent  queries 
please email  your child's Head of 

House  

 

Columba  - DBB_Columba@st-
bedes.org 

Hilda—DBB_Hilda@st-bedes.org 

Oswald—DBB_Oswald@st-bedes.org 

For any general queries please email  

enquiries@st-bedes.org 

 

https://www.durham.gov.uk/article/2192/Apply-now-for-a-secondary-school-place-deadline-31-October-2023
https://www.durham.gov.uk/article/2192/Apply-now-for-a-secondary-school-place-deadline-31-October-2023
https://www.durham.gov.uk/article/2192/Apply-now-for-a-secondary-school-place-deadline-31-October-2023
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Passport to prom has been launched this 

week. Students are now able to earn 

points for a ticket to prom!  

There is a chance for 3 students to win a 

ticket from their Head of House 

 

 

News around the school 

Week beginning 25th  September  2023 

93%  Positive  Credits 

Teachers gave out an amazing 7503 Credits   
Well Done everyone!  

********* 

Congratulations to sisters Carrie B and 
Mille B  on passing Singing Exams. Carrie 

passed grade 6 with Merit while Millie 
passed Grade 8 with distinction.  

******** 

PE Student of the Week   

Ellie W, Evie L, Joseph I, Finlay O  

Rowing Competition  

Students showed great team spirit and 
their support for one another.  

Our school had the biggest turnout for 
competitors, our students really did us 

proud yesterday with their character and 
performances. 

 

Well done to our 
Laudato Si Group 
who have worked 

hard to achieve 
the Green Flag 

Award. 

 

Important Advanced Warning 

Year 11 Health and Social Care 
Students 

Week beginning 30th October 2023, all 
Year 11 students studying Health and 
Social Care will be completing their 
Assignment in exam conditions for 

Component 2 Health and Social Care 
Services and Values. This will take place 

during lesson time over 3 weeks and 
will be completed by 17th November 

2023. This Assignment is worth 
approximately 30% and contributes to 

students' overall grade. 
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We would like to thank you all for your continued patience and understanding  

Please see the below table of year groups attending school next week. 

Week B  

Dates for your diary  

 

Thursday 19th October 2023—School finishes for 
half term  

 

Friday 20th October 2023—Staff INSET day  

 

Monday 30th October 2023—Student return to 
school after the half term break 

 

 

 

 

The majority of our parents have access to 
class charts, here you will be able to see your 
child's progress, timetable and attendance.  

 

For parents that still do not have access 
please email enquiries@st-bedes.org and our 

office staff will send over your details.  

Day Year Group Attending Remote Learning 

Monday 7, 8, 10, 11, 12, 13 9 

Tuesday 7, 9, 10, 11, 12, 13 8 

Wednesday 7, 8, 10, 11, 12, 13 9 

Thursday 7, 8, 9, 11, 12, 13 10 

Friday 8, 9, 10, 11, 12, 13 7 






